
Becky Breazeale 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I Becky Breazeale am concerned that the proposed list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate
Production Operations is grossly inadequate. For starters, they do not address practices to minimize
water consumption, noise, and light pollution, as was directed to by the Texas Legislature. The
BMPs for the areas they do address — dust and water storage — also warrant serious improvement. 

The area that they are proposing to develop in is home to two State Parks and a National Fish
Hatchery which would be majorly impacted. We are in a drought area and the consumption that
their plant would consume would exacerbate the problem. There are endangered birds in the area
that would be threatened as well as other wildlife. 

The TCEQ should further develop their list of BMPs, making sure to thoroughly address all of the
issues that the Legislature directed them to address. 

Sincerely, 
Becky Breazeale


